
This briefing provides an overview of survey responses of government 

representatives and CATIPU network members assessing care and support needs 
of survivors of human trafficking in Uganda. The survey was conducted as part of 

the GFEMS-funded Addressing Child Trafficking and Slavery (ACTS) in Uganda 
project, delivered by Hope for Justice, PLA, and the Rights Lab, in conjunction with 

the Rehabilitation and Reintegration for Survivors of Trafficking & At-Risk 
Populations project, delivered by Willow International. It is intended to inform the 

development of new Standards of Care for survivors of trafficking in Uganda.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This briefing was funded by a grant from the United 
States Department of State. The opinions, findings, and 
conclusions stated herein are those of the authors and do 
not necessarily reflect those of the United States 

Department of State.  

 

 


